
NO TARAGO INCINERATOR! 

 

We are residents of the Tarago region, residing on our property outside of Bungendore. We 

have our children, parents, brother, sister in law and nieces and nephews living in the area 

well. Our families health and wellbeing are very important to us. 

 

We do not agree that this is a safe way to get rid of waste especially when it affects us in so 

many ways. Particularly our health and the health of our family. If it is so safe, why don’t 

they build the Incinerator in Sydney. 

 

The fall out from the Incinerator takes in the catchment area for Sydney Water. Sydney 

residents have a right to know about this detail. How is this safe? 

 

Our only form of Household water supply, is roof collection fed to our tank. Our stock water 

drink the surface water. This means we will be consuming the bi-product of an Incinerator 

that is burning Sydney’s rubbish.   

 

We are farmers and have Biosecurity obligations governing our farms. How do we know the 

fallout won’t affect our health and our stock health? Once the farm is contaminated, our 

stock will be deemed unsuitable for human consumption and require quarantine, in turn 

ruining our livelihood. No Income! 

 

WE DO NOT WANT THE INCINERATOR FOR OUR REGION! 

NO INCOME! 

LIVELIHOODS LOST! 

MAJOR HEALTH RISKS! 

 

 

NO WAY!! 

 

Martin and Melanie Teece 

371 Butmaroo Road 

Bungendore NSW 2621 

 

Phone: 6238 1148 

 


